
January 16, 2020 

 

Greetings GLAO members,  

The Michigan Association of Orthodontists (MAO) is holding its annual meeting for doctors and staff in 
Ann Arbor, MI. We are excited to host two sought after speakers; Christian Groth and Courtney Dunn. 
This year the MAO has extended an invitation to members of the Ohio Association of Orthodontists 
(OAO) in order to provide them with a convenient location for CE for both doctors and staff. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Fatima Ahmed DMD., MS 
ahmedfa@umich.edu 
440.463.0939 
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